
Dear Families,

We wanted to continue a long standing tradition here at St. Marguerite of
delivering Christmas cards to our neighbors in hopes of spreading some
Christmas cheer and God’s love to all. St. Marguerite students and staff will
be going out into the community to deliver Christmas Cards on Thursday,
December 12, 2024 starting at 1:00 pm (weather permitting). Students will
be outside delivering cards for about an hour. Please send your child with
appropriate winter gear for the afternoon.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact your child’s
homeroom teacher.

As always, thank you for your support.

God Bless,
St. Marguerite Staff


